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8th SGSU Exec Meeting 2010 - PASSED

8th Exec Meeting – 30.11.10

1. Business

1.1 Attendees
Rachel Meadows (RM)
Gaurav Sikka (GS)
Ray Sacks (RS)
Daniel Trotman (DT)
Dean Ella (DE)
Lucy Harris (LH)
Ayoma Ratnappuli (AR)
Becky Puddifoot (BP)
Sneha Mehta (SM)
Katie Jones (KJ)
Will Twiggs (WT)
Oliver Bannister (OB)
David Holland (DHol)
Chris Raby (CR)
Harriet Dewhurst (HD)
Andy Deans (AD)
Ibrahim Akinpelu (IA)
Roberto Tamsanguan (RT)
Michael Okocha (MO)
Juliet Davidson (JD)
Luke Turner (LT)
Helena Thelin Johansson (HTJ)
Dave Hobden (DHob)
Catherine Leng (CL)
Saam Idelji-T (SIT)
1.2 Apologies
Peter Collet

Catherine Takawira

Yasmin Alfallouji

Naomi Fenton-Jones
1.3 Minutes of previous meeting

1.3.1 PASSED

1.4 Matters arising

1.4.1 Heritage Officer’s to meet with Top 4 regarding organising a date for talk


COMPLETED
1.5 Reports

1.5.1 President’s Report 

LT added that he got a sincere apology from A&E regarding the incident previously this year. 

PASSED


1.5.2 VP (Education and Welfare)


PASSED

1.5.3 VP (Finance and Student Activites)

ACTION POINT: RS to email student body about Young Person Rail Card & Oyster

PASSED


1.5.4 General Secretary


PASSED

1.5.6 Equality and Diversity Officers Report


PASSED


1.5.7 Heritage Officers Report

PASSED


1.5.8 Societies Officers Report


SM added that a full inventory of the music room was also carried out. 

ACTION POINT: RM to get exec members cards for music room
PASSED

 
1.5.9 Sports Officers Report


PASSED


1.5.10 Environment and Ethics Officers Report


JD added that they want to talk to the events officers about a disco for next term.


PASSED



1.5.11 Charities Officers Report 
DE added that the survey response is very tight and there isn’t much between a ball and festival so will have to try and send out another one. 
ACTION POINT: Exec to email Charities Officers if they want a RAG top by the end of the week

PASSED

1.5.12 Events Officers Report


PASSED
1.6 AOB

1.6.1 SGSU Scarf


1.6.2 Christmas Decorations
2. Campaigning

LT and RS: We have had students asking why we have not been informing students of all the demonstrations going on. They felt that students should be informed of the events so they can make the decision to go. We are currently affliated with the NUS and ULU . Because of this we informed students of the 10.11.10 demonstration as this was run by NUS. We got about 20 students attending and we all managed to get back before the violence started. Subsequent demonstrations have been organised by a mixture of people, none of whom we are affiliated with. 
RT added that he attended the NUS conference and he stood up and said that he we can’t take things to such extreme levels (with reference to the violence).  Many people there condemned what he said and agreed with the violence. He feels that we could do more and maybe having a ‘campaign board’ would be a step in the right direction. 

WT added that in this situation it might be worth while encouraging the individuals to create a society that could promote events and then somehow put the onus on them, if they were to attend events that weren’t run by those we are affiliated too. 

KJ agreed and said that we should support any person to create a society. 
DHol suggested that maybe we could put links to things on the website with a little disclaimer at the bottom explaining that we are not subscribed to said organisations.

LT responded by saying this could be difficult as it was a decision made by AGM to affiliate with NUS and by giving out information it would appear that we are affiliated with them. 

ACTION POINT: LT to respond to the student who raised this point
3. Music Room

SM asked if exec could do spot checks on the room to ensure that all members have paid for membership, and have a music room ID card. It was decided that this should only be done by a few members (mainly top 4) and that if a check was carried out, to put a dot in the timetable on the door so that others didn’t do checks in the same hour.

If someone doesn’t have a Music Room membership then please write down their name from their ID card. We are not sure what form of discipline to take yet, but there will be something for repeat offenders. 

4. A.O.B.

4.1 SGSU Scarf
AD showed an example of the scarf they would like to design. This scarf would be sold in the School Shop alongside the Alumni scarf, but for a cheaper price. It was suggested that the SGSU logo could be printed on the end of the scarf in black. 

ACTION POINT: RM to email Heritage Officers the SGSU Logo

It was suggested that the scarves be designed and a estimate given which can then be bought back to exec. 

4.2 Christmas Decorations

If you want to help to decorate the Christmas Tree then come to the bar at 2pm on Saturday. 
5. Dates

10th December – Christmas Disco
6. Date of next meeting

Tuesday 14th December 2010
